
From: robert matarazzo
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Better internet
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 7:51:17 PM

We in Knowlton Township demand better internet. What we have know is absolute garbage. Any deal for new
carrier must include better internet.
Century link sucks and they don’t care. Just another large company stealing our money.

Sent from my iPad
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